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Executive Board Meeting - Minutes 

Sunday, October 16, 2016 – 1 PM 

George Kleeman’s House 

I. Call to Order at  1:15 
 

II. Roll Call 

 Mike Bower, George Kleeman, John Murray, Jim Hume, Phil Leake, Leon 
Glover, John Lilygren 

 Absent: Shirley Connors, Rob Benoy 
 

III. Approval of Minutes from Apr. 17, 2016 

 Moved by John M., seconded by George; approved. 

IV. Reports  
A. Chairman (Mike) 

Nothing to report 

B. Awards (Leon)  

Discussed awards for next year 

C. Training Clinics (Rob) 
  1. Clinics ’16-17  

Postponed to next meeting (Rob not present) 

D. Re Certification Clinic (Jim) 

 Reviewed handout summarizing PA/USATF Officials to ReCert (attached) 

 We have lost a few officials. Many need SafeSport. 

 Handed out proposed 2017 ReCert Schedule (attached) 

 Rule Book order form: People need to sign up for a clinic before we can 
give them their books. (Books will be handed out at recert clinics, not 
mailed.) 

 George asked what incentive we can give people to sign up in advance 

 Another handout on Proposed 2017 ReCert and Training Clinics 

 Incentive for individuals to get certified is they will be insured (liability 
insurance). George said High School & JCs won’t care. This incentive will 
be even more true next year because National won’t pay for insurance. 

 PA Youth have been asked about having a ReCert clinic. They are 
meeting today 10/16. 

V. Old Business 
A.  None 
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VI. New Business 
A. Comments on proposed Rule Changes 

 High School book will be updated. The NCAA book will be completely 
rewritten. 

B. Officials’ Liability Insurance (John M) 

 Reviewed how National decided to get rid of liability insurance (by vote of 
16 – 2). But 38 Associations did not participate in the decision. 

O No members of National Officials Executive Committee were 
present during the vote 

 39 Associations had local insurance but no one had looked into what those 
policies covered. 

 Dave Shrock & Irene Herman determined they could put in a policy Nov. 1 
to cover PA Officials. 

 Bob Tice notified Len Krsak that this was not a good decision. National 
office eventually came back and said they would cover insurance for 
officials for the next year. 

C. Update 2017 Nationals (John M) 

 Still waiting for notice of applications from National office 

 Application Deadline is midnight Hawaii time on Oct. 31 

 Selection begins November 29 

 People that don’t get selected: Need to talk up local officials or Association 
level that we need Support Personnel 

 John proposed if we can get a cadre of Support Personnel for the entire 
meet, we try to put them up in the dorms 

D. Mike handed out newsletter #6 

 Reviewed bullets on newsletter 

 Discussed opportunities for Support Officials 

 

Motion to adjourn: moved & seconded at 3:07 PM. 

Next Meetings:  

 February 26, 2017 

 April 23, 2017



 
 

3 
 



 
 

4 
 



 
 

5 
 



 
 

6 
 



 
 

7 
 



 
 

8 
 



 
 

9 
 



 
 

10 
 

 


